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April 16, 2020  
 
Board Memo 023-2020: 2020 National Convention Resolutions   
 
NAPS Headquarters understands that the majority of national convention 
resolutions are supported and passed at NAPS state conventions.  Due to the 
COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic, many scheduled Spring and Summer NAPS 
state conventions have been cancelled. NAPS thanks those state branches and their 
respective NAPS national regional and area vice presidents for their action to 
protect NAPS members and their families against the spread of COVID-19. These 
convention cancellations may impact how NAPS state approved resolutions may be 
submitted for the 2020 National Convention.   
 
Though a NAPS state convention may have been cancelled that does not prohibit a 
NAPS state or local branch, including state executive boards, from submitting 
national convention resolutions by the July 7th deadline. There is no NAPS 
National Constitution & Bylaws requirement that requires a resolution be first 
approved at a NAPS state convention prior to submission to NAPS headquarters 
for publication in the national convention One Book. In previous national 
conventions, local branches have sent in national convention resolutions on their 
own.   
 
NAPS headquarters continues to monitor the COVID-19 pandemic and its possible 
impact on our upcoming national convention. If a change in our convention is 
necessary NAPS HQ will advise members as soon as reasonably possible. 
However, at this time, national convention resolutions are due to NAPS 
Headquarters by July 7th for publication in the convention One Book. Any 
resolution received after the July 7th deadline will not be accepted for publication 
in the One Book.  Therefore, the respective branch must submit 1,500 copies of 
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their resolution to the NAPS Executive Vice President at the national convention 
before the resolution deadline outlined in the approved national convention rules.  
 
Please share this information with your members. This board memo will also be 
posted on the NAPS website, www.naps.org. Thank you and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 


